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Five students from Slatina received delightful news during this 

period, becoming beneficiaries of scholarships generously awarded 

by the Soroptimist International Slatina Club. These financial aids are 

intended to support the continuation of their studies, thus giving 

them the opportunity to follow their academic and professional 

dreams. 

 The Soroptimist Slatina Club continues to invest in the education of 

young people facing financial difficulties. It is about the "We support 

the excellence of children from disadvantaged families" project, 

through which, again this year, several very good students receive 

financial aid to continue their studies. 

 

As a sign of gratitude for the continuous support received, the 

students who have been receiving this financial aid for several years 

sent an emotional message. 

Also, this month, within the "Teenage mothers" project, the club 

representatives offered support to underage mothers and their 

babies. 

 


